
 

17 April 2014 
 
RE: YEAR 2 SATS INFORMATION SESSION 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

There will be an information session for Year 2 parents on Friday 25 April at 2:45pm – 

3:20pm in the Primary Theatre. This is an opportunity for us to explain the nature and 

purpose of the SATs (Standardised Assessment Tests) that all Year 2 children will sit in 

the coming weeks; what they involve; why we do them; how they fit into the bigger 

picture of assessment at BISS, and how you can support and reassure your child. Parents 

will also have the opportunity to have questions or concerns answered.  

We hope that parents will be able to join us for this session.  However, should you not be 

able to attend, there will be an information sheet available giving the key information 

about SATs. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child’s class 

teacher. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  
 

Best wishes, 

 
Niki Meehan 
Head of Primary 
  


